
GEBELEIN

February 28, 1962

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore
112 Bellevue Avenue
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Moore:

I was asked lately whether the Hull & Sanderson 
tankard might be available for an exhibition at the 
Currier Gallery in Manchester, N. H. this Spring, 
to which I replied it was no longer in my control. 
While this seemed to be something else besides a 
theme also brought up of a sequence of tea assemblies, 
they have at Manchester a small collection of early 
pieces and I exhibited the tankard there in its one 
appearance before.

Meanwhile I await your instructions as to your wishes 
in regard to its delivery, as also further in regard 
to your plans for transfer of the Edwards group.

Very truly yours,

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS, INC.

G/P
P.S. Since this letter was left last night for
typing, we have received your check and message for 
which I thank you. When you take delivery I would 
need notice before 2 PM on a given day to return the silver 
here from outside vault.

Silversmiths

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

By J. Herbert Gebelein


